Dear Parents

St Marys are taking part in Birmingham’s biggest public art trail ‘The Big Sleuth’ which will
raise money for Birmingham Children’s Hospital charity.

The Big Sleuth is designed to be a feast for the imagination, giving us
all the opportunity to get children and young people enthusiastic
about arts and crafts, as well as engaging them in important topics of
conversation, like the environment, health and wellbeing and raising
money to help others.

We would like all children to take part in helping to create a design for our bear. We have
attached the template that must be used. Chosen designs will be used on our sculpture
which will form part of the Big Sleuth Trail.

Please encourage your child to show adventure and imagination in their designs.
Please return your completed designs by Friday 3" March 2017.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs James






Please photocopy this page
for a classroom worksheet
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